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Mathletics and E-Safety Meeting for Parents and Carers

Black Horse Hill Infant School 

Tuesday 10th June at 5.30pm 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The evening will be split into two parts lasting approximately until 7pm.  

1. E-Safety
As part of the school curriculum the children are taught about keeping safe on the internet. The school E-Safety Policy is an integral part of this.  

The school E-Safety Policy can be found on the school website www.blackhorsehillinfant.co.uk The policy outlines what we do to keep your children safe when using the internet in school. There are also some parent and carer websites which are well worth a look. 

As with all new technology, resources, APP’s, Programmes,  the safe use of that technology and the safety of your children is paramount. 
During this session we will be focussing on E-Safety at home and in School with Mrs McLeod. 

2. Mathletics Parent and Carer Session 
Our school is now using Mathletics as a part of its learning programme for the children in Foundation 2 to Year 2. Your child has 24 hour access to Mathletics through their own unique username and password, on any mobile device, including tablets, iPads, Smartphones and laptops! 

Mathletics is a web-based learning program that integrates home and school learning via the internet; it is one of the world’s most used educational websites. 

At the meeting Mrs Fitzgerald will talk you through the programme, how we are using it at Black Horse Hill Infant School. You will get a chance to have a play yourselves and you will receive your child’s unique username and password. 
Please return the attached slip by Friday 6th June. 

*Please note this is a session for Parents and Carers. The children’s sessions have taken place already during curriculum time. 

We look forward to seeing you,

Mrs McLeod and Mrs Fitzgerald

MATHLETICS AND E-SAFETY PARENTS AND CARERS SESSION 
I / We will be able to attend the Mathletics and E-Safety Meeting on Tuesday 10th June. 

Print Name(s) _________________________________________

Child(s) Names ________________________________________

____________________________________________________

MATHLETICS AND E-SAFETY PARENTS AND CARERS SESSION
I / We will NOT be able to attend the Mathletics and E-Safety Meeting on Tuesday 10th June. 

Print Name(s) _________________________________________

Child(s) Names ________________________________________

